
       
 
 
 
 

 Dear Fellow Quilters, 
 

 
This year’s Tea will be on March 10, 2012 (with a snow date of March 17, 2012) 

at the First United Church of Christ located at 145 Chestnut St., in Spring City, PA.  
Admission is $25.00 per person.  The Tea will begin at 9:30 a.m. (doors will open at 
9:00) and end at approximately 1:00 p.m.  As in the past, the Tea will feature a 
delicious buffet brunch, our discussion groups, member quilt exhibit, garage sale, craft 
sale, Chinese auction, Tea block raffle and guest show-and-tell of items inspired by last 
year’s Tea. 

 
 
 This year we will again take table reservations for the dining room, but only for 
groups of eight that will fill an entire table.  Mail all 8-registration forms together and a 
table will be reserved in the dining room for your group. 

 
The event fills up quickly, last year’s registration closed at the end of December, 

so do not delay mailing in your registration!  Hope you will be joining us for this 
entertaining annual event.   

 
 
 

      Susan Glaser and Linda Garthe, Tea Co-Chairs 
 
 
 
 
 

Check our web site, www.theloosethreadsquilters.org for cancellation notice due to 
inclement weather. 
 

  
  

http://www.theloosethreadsquilters.org/

